
From: Chris Trainor <christ@free-times.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/14/2016 4:15:33 PM
Subject: Re: Richland Rec Commission (two removed)

Thank you very much.

CT


From: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 4:07 PM
 
To: Chris Trainor
 
Subject: RE: Richland Rec Commission (two removed)
 
 
 
From: Chris Trainor [mailto:christ@free-times.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 4:08 PM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Re: Richland Rec Commission (two removed)
 
Chaney,

Hey, I'm to understand that the governor has removed J. Marie Green and Barbara Mickens from the Richland 
County Recreation Commission board. Could you provide a copy of any order or document indicating those 
removals?
 

Thank you,
 

Chris Trainor
 
Free Times

From: Chris Trainor
 
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2016 10:49 AM
 
To: ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Subject: Richland Rec Commission
 
Hey Chaney, hope you are well and having a nice holiday season.
 
Couple questions:
 
1. Has Gov. Haley received recommendations from the three panelists as to the fate of the remaining three 
Richland County Recreation Commission board members (Green, Mickens, Clark)?
 
2. When do you expect Gov. Haley might make a final ruling as to those three board members?
 
Thank you for any help. Working on a follow-up to last week's hearing.
 
Chris Trainor
Free Times
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